Do you know of an

VOLUNTEERS aféa on Campus
FIRST that needs sprucing up?
IMPRESSIONS

CONTEST

Anyone can submit an entry for the contest
and a minimum of 5 winners will be chosen.

ENTRIES ARE DUE BY APRIL 11, 2022

To enter you can do one of the following:

* Submit a written statement on how fixing
up this area will enhance campus life at
UT Knoxuville; or

* Send 2-5 photos or a quick video (limited
to two minutes) taken on your smart phone
to show Facilities Services the area involved
and explain how this project will enhance
campus life at UT Knoxuville.

You can submit your entry in one of the
following ways:

* Email Sam Ledford at sjones80@utk.edu

* Post your entry on Twitter &
tag @utkfacserv or

* Post your entry on Instagram &
tag @utfacilities




